
Welcome Pastor Jack Brown
Opening Hymn My Hope is Built on Nothing Less #522
United Prayer Greg Wendt
Stewardship Call TVA
Pastor Appreciation Greg Wendt
Children’s Story Clara Kelly

Praise
Spoken Word Pastor Jeff Bradburn

October 28, 2023

Stories hold power- power to shape and to guide. Stories remind us who 
we are and where we come from. Join us as we journey with the question 
“What is the Church?” and ultimately “Why does it matter?” The first part of 
this sermon series explores the story of why I am an Adventist. 
By the end, it is my prayer that you will have a deeper understanding of 
what Jesus says about the church and why your church needs you. 
 
“Now, therefore, you are no longer strangers and foreigners, but fellow 
citizens with the saints and members of the household of God, having been 
built on the foundation of the apostles and prophets, Christ Jesus Himself 
being the cornerstone” Ephesians 2:19-20

Welcome

Worship 9:30am



WHAT TO EXPECT THIS WEEK

www.facebook.com/beavertonadventist

www.vimeo.com/beavertonsda

Podcast@ iTunes, Google Play, iHeart Search: Beaverton Adventist

www.beavertonsda.com

Sa TODAY
9:30 am Worship Service 

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
6:04 pm Sabbath Ends

S OCT   29
10:00 am Women’s Ministry Craft

3:00 pm TVA Harvest Festival

M OCT   30

T OCT   31
9:00 am Community Services

W NOV   1

Th NOV   2
6:30 pm Women’s Bible Study
7:00 pm Adult Bible Study

F NOV   3
5:55 pm Sabbath Begins

Sa NOV   4
9:30 am Worship Service

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
5:54 pm Sabbath Ends

Looking for an easy way to download the church 
app and stay in the know? Just scan this qr code  
with your smart phone and follow the instructions 
for iPhone or Android.



1.	 Membership Transfers: 2nd Reading 
Joining: 
Doris Liang from Oregon Conference Adventist Church in Gladstone, OR 
Maia Fitterer from Hood View Adventist Church in Boring, OR 
Leaving: 
Judith Veach to Meadow Glade Adventist Church in Battle Ground, WA

2.	 October Pastor Appreciation Month October is Pastor Appreciation 
Month, a special time to express our gratitude for the tireless work and 
dedication of our pastors. While we can never fully repay them for their 
spiritual guidance, we can offer our support in meaningful ways. One simple 
yet powerful way to do so is through prayer, especially for their families 
who often share the burdens of pastoral service. As a tangible gesture of 
appreciation, we’ve set up a basket in the foyer where you can place cards 
or small gifts to show your love and support for our pastors. Your kind words 
and tokens of appreciation can brighten their spirits and remind them of the 
impact they’ve had on our faith community.

3.	 Women’s Ministry Craft Join us on Sunday, October 29, at 10:00 am for 
a warm beverage & small snack - followed by enjoying craft time. We will 
make binder clip photo holders and paper clip bookmarks. Supplies will 
be provided. This is the perfect event to bring a friend or family member!  
Sign up through the church app or contact Chris Altorfer; 503-849-1311; or 
chrisaltorfer@gmail.com.

4.	 Barn Party Success! We had an amazing time at our annual barn party 
with over 175 guests enjoying delicious food, music, a great worship talk, 
and games. Thanks to our hosts, Penny and Gil Messenger, and our social 
committee for their hard work. Also thank you to Children’s Ministries led 
by Heidi McGill for the extra efforts in making it a fun time for the children. 
Finally, let’s thank God for the blessing of church community. This 40-year 
tradition brought friends and family together for a heartwarming evening 
with bonfire, laughter, and scenic hayrides, creating cherished memories.

5.	 Barn Party Lost and Found If you left something behind at the Barn Party, 
check the lost and found bin in the foyer.

6.	 TVA Harvest Festival Tualatin Valley Academy is having their annual 
Harvest Festival on Sunday, October 29, from 3-6 pm. Money raised helps 
fund the 8th grade trip. Family friendly costumes are welcome.

ANNOUNCEMENTS



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
7.	 Sock Drive Andie, a resilient community member, has discovered a 

profound sense of purpose through her annual sock drive for families in 
children’s hospitals, Ronald McDonald Houses, and family shelters. Even 
in the face of her own health challenges, this remarkable woman has 
organized this heart and foot warming initiative for the past 10 years. Her 
goal is nothing short of remarkable: to collect an astonishing 10,000 pairs 
of fun and colorful socks to bring joy and warmth to those who need it most 
during the holiday season. There will be a box in the foyer to collect any 
socks you would like to donate during the month of November. 

8.	 Forest Grove Veteran’s Day Events Join the Forest Grove Church this 
Veterans Day as they honor the heroes who’ve served our nation. They 
are hosting a veterans day breakfast at 9:00 AM, followed by a heartfelt 
recognition worship service. Afterward, they invite everyone to a potluck, 
celebrating the spirit of community. In the evening at 6:00 PM, they’ll 
screen the inspiring movie “Hacksaw Ridge.” Veterans are invited to wear 
their uniforms and share their branch of service with them for a special, 
heartfelt gift and send a digital photo of them in uniform. They look forward 
to coming together as a community to express their gratitude and support 
for those who’ve selflessly served our country. Photos can be sent to  
scottlrice64@aol.com

9.	 Christmas Photo Mini Sessions TVA will be offering mini Holiday Photo 
Sessions as a fundraiser for the Handbell Choir. It’s a chance to get great 
family photos and support music education. Visit tualatinvalleyacademy.
org/mini-sessions for more information and to schedule your session.

10.	TVA is Hiring Tualatin Valley Academy is hiring part time job positions for 
substitute teachers, teacher aids, and custodial assistants. Contact TVA for 
more info or to apply.  503-649-5517  principal@ tualatinvalleyacademy.org  
www.tualatinvalleyacademy.org 

11.	Portland Area Memorial Services A memorial service will be held for 
Shirley Haynes on November 11 at 3PM at Pleasant Valley Church. A 
memorial service will be held for Nancy Franzke on November 18 at 3PM 
at Sunnyside Adventist Church. A memorial service will be held for Lee 
Schneider on November 18 at 3PM at Pleasant Valley Church. More details 
in the app.

12.	Transfer your Membership to Beaverton Has Beaverton SDA Church 
become your new church home? Let us help you get your church 
membership transferred into our congregation! Email the office at office@
beavertonsda.com to notify us that you would like to start the membership 
transfer process. Our clerk will reach out to get things started. 



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
13.	Sponsor a Floral Arrangement Arrangements can be sponsored for 

1st and 3rd Sabbaths each month. Contact Sandra via the app, email at 
sandraduke@gmail.com, or phone at 971-269-6940.

14.	Beaverton Adventist Church App UPDATES- If it seems that you are no 
longer receiving notifications from the church app, go to the “hamburger” 
icon (upper left) and select Settings > Notifications and check that the 
desired notification categories are enabled. In particular, the General 
category should be enabled, others are optional. 

15.	Happy October Birthdays! A list of October birthdays is available at the 
Welcome Desk. If you notice a birthday missing, please email the church 
office at office@beavertonsda.com



PRAISES & REQUESTS 
	■ Anelda Derhali requests prayer for Peggy O’Neil.  “She is experiencing 

longer and increased severe Rheumatoid Arthritis pain all over her body.... 
unable to eat due to severe nausea and vomiting as well.  Recently has not 
been able to eat for up to 4 days.  Thank you for lifting her up in prayer for 
less pain and awful suffering.”  (10/18)

	■ Update from Keziah Ouko:  “Praises: I thank God for a successful 
“Laparoscopic bilateral salpingo-oophorectomy” surgery on Oct 17th. He 
went before me & continues to walk with me.  Your prayers continue to help 
me through this journey. Thank you & Amen.  (10/18)

	■ Nancy Brown requests prayer for her best friend since the 4th grade, Linda 
Trout. She is in extreme pain from a bulging disc. Also, she has a mass 
around her non-functioning kidney. She had a kidney transplant 2 yrs ago 
on the other side. Please pray for pain control and healing and that her new 
kidney will be safe. And that the mass will be treatable and removed.  (10/10)

	■ Pray for those affected by the wars in Russia and Ukraine and those in Israel 
and Palestine.  Pray for an end to the evil we are seeing in our world.  May 
Jesus come quickly.

	■ Prayer requests will remain on the list for three weeks unless an update is 
provided. An update or a request to remain on the list is needed past those 
3 weeks. Thank you.

PRAYER ALERTS
If you would like to receive Prayer Alerts you can join via two methods at 
this time:
App Option (Best) - Inside the Beaverton Adventist Church app locate the 
’Settings’ menu by touching the 3 horizontal lines on the upper left of your 
screen, choose ’Notifications’ and then toggle to green the ‘Prayer Alert’ 
option.  
Email Option - Send an e-mail to prayergroup+subscribe@beavertonsda.
com and follow the instructions in the confirmation e-mail. 



OCT 2023 SEPT 2023 YTD(SEPT)
Budgeted $28,336 $28,336 $243,024
Received $23,861 $26,010 $236,093
Needed/Surplus $4,475 $2,326 $6,931
NOTE: Tithe money does not fund the $28,336 needed each month 

to operate the local church and its ministries. 
Offering Focus This Week: Oregon Conference Youth Support
Offering Focus Next Week: Local Church Budget
Called to Grow: $1,255,853 donated

FINANCES

PHASE 2
DEBT REDUCTION

CALLED TO GROW
GROWING TO SERVE

Interest Charged Interest Saved*
* In comparison to the scheduled life of the loan

Original Loan: $575,000 Principal BalancePrincipal Paid

$33,361 $203,482

$
  187,326$

  387,674

Deacon On Duty: Rose Frizzell				          
Jared Omulindi 

Pastoral Assistants On Duty: Greg Wendt
Karisa Ing	
Lets Mpowane

AdventistGiving.org (Beaverton Adventist Church)


